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1. P. 11-12 Georgie Crozier

Questions: - Are you telling the committee again that you knew nothing 
about the guards of honour that were going on for those two paramedics, 
that you had corresponded with their mother – one of their mothers – 
Could we have copies of those emails? - 

Danielle NORTH: I am happy to take that on notice. 

Response: 

Ambulance Victoria refers to the emails produced to the Committee today 
by Mr Jordan Emery, CEO, Ambulance Victoria, in response to the question 
on notice to him (Emails). 

Ms North has confirmed to Ambulance Victoria that: 

• Ms North is content for the Emails to be produced in response to the
question on notice to her;

• to the best of her recollection, Ms North is not aware of any other
emails in that category; and

• Ms North does not have any such emails in her custody, possession or
control.


